
Year 1—The Seaside 
In Year 1 our theme is The Seaside. We have Jellyfish 

Class, Seahorse Class and Starfish Class.  
You are going to be in Class 6, which is Seahorse Class.  

Miss Thorne         Hello, I am Miss Thorne and I am going to be your 
new teacher. 

You may have seen me around the school. 

It is going to be a great year full of new adventures 
and learning new things. I am looking forward to 
getting to know you all. 

I really enjoy spending time with my family, going 
out and discovering the outdoors and I love to find 
new activities to take outside and share with you. 

Mr Lewis-Bettison will also be 
with us in Seahorse Class. He 
brings lots of fun and laughter 
to the class. 

 

We are very excited to meet 
you and hope you are looking 
forward to moving up to year 1. 

Mr Lewis-Bettison         


